Dear International Students,

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of some important updates
regarding the International Student Program that will take effect in the upcoming semester.

Program Changes:

o New Orientation Schedule: Orientation will now take place on the first Monday of each
semester.

e Increased Support Services: We are pleased to announce additional counseling and
academic support services available to all international students.

e Scholarship Opportunities: New scholarship programs will be launched aimed
specifically at supporting international students.

Important Dates:

Please mark your calendars for the following dates:
e Orientation: [Insert Date]
e Application Deadline for Scholarships: [Insert Date]
o Start of Classes: [Insert Date]

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to the International
Student Office at [insert email] or [insert phone number].

Thank you for your attention and we look forward to a fantastic semester!
Best regards,
[Your Name]

[Your Title]
[University/Organization Name]



